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PSG/CIR./1058                Dated: 06 September, 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

As the dengue season is upon us, it is crucial that we take all necessary precautions to 

protect ourselves and our community from this serious illness. Dengue fever is caused by the 

dengue virus, transmitted primarily through the bite of the Aedes mosquito. 

 

Please follow some guidelines: 

 

1. Wear Protective Clothing: - Always wear long sleeved shirts, long pants, socks, and 

shoes to minimise exposure to mosquito bite, especially during early morning and 

late afternoon. 

 

2. Use Mosquito Repellent: - Apply mosquito repellent on exposed skin and clothing. 

 

3. Eliminate Breeding Sites: - Ensure that there is no stagnant water around your 

homes or in school premises. 

 

4. Keep Your Surroundings Clean. 

 

5. Stay Informed and Report Symptoms: - Like fever, severe headache, pain behind 

the eyes, joint and muscle pain, rashes and mild bleeding. If you experience any of 

these symptoms, report them immediately to your parents and seek medical 

attention. 

 

Your Health and Safety are of utmost importance to us. 

 

Stay Safe, Stay Healthy! 

 

Warm Regards  

 

 

PRINCIPAL  

 

 

 


